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Hello, I am writing to oppose the removal of vote by mail in Oregon. Vote by mail has 

contributed to Oregon's leading voter turnout and allows for all people to be able to 

vote thoughtfully and without being rushed. Vote by mail supports true democracy in 

which all people have a voice, and to remove it would be a partisan attempt to stifle 

the voice of the people. Thank you for hearing my comment on this issue, and I hope 

to see democracy continue to flourish in this state. 


